
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Public Safety Impact – Extended Hours Request  

DEPARTMENT: Police 

STAFF CONTACT: Dan M. Harris, Jr.  

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Present a detailed review of the 2022 Driving While Intoxicated (DWI) arrests and related calls for service.  

 BACKGROUND: 

On February 21, 2023, during the Development Services Committee Meeting, additional information was 
requested from the Stephenville Police Department on how the sale of mixed beverages for extended hours could 
possibly impact public safety.  In response to the request, a detailed review is presented from the 2022 Driving 
While Intoxicated (DWI) arrests and information regarding calls for police service related to alcohol 
establishments.  

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

N/A   

 ALTERNATIVES 


